CITY COUNCIL
Sunbury PA 17801
June 13", 2022
5:14 pm
Public Meeting

A public meeting of the Council of the City of Sunbury was held to allow comments and discussion on
the commercial property ordinance with the Honorable Mayor Joshua Brosious presiding.

Richard Reichner, Director of Accounts and Finance

John Barnhart, Director of Public Safety

Lisa Martina, Director of Public Works

James R. Eister, Director of Parks, Recreation and Public Buildings

Other City officials in attendance:

Jolinn Barner, City Clerk

Joel Wiest, City Solicitor

Bradley Hare, Chief of Police

Mike Rhoads, Deputy Public Safety Supervisor
Derrick Backer, City Administrator

Visitors present: 18

PUBLIC COMMENT/AGENDA ITEMS

Mayor Brosious asked for public comment on agenda items. There were no public comments.

Commercial Property Ordinance

City Solicitor explained the changes and amendments to the commercial property ordinance. Councilman
Barnhart explained that the inspections will start next year, but if requested the inspections can start as
early as September.

In Person

Mayor Brosious asked for public comments.

John Shipman: Mr. Shipman asked council if a property that is zoned commercial but is privately used
does it have to be inspected? Mayor Brosious explained that all commercial properties will be required to
have an inspection in order to guarantee it is safe for all inhabitants of the building now and for future
owners.

3 other members of the public gave their opinion of the ordinance and asked questions of related to their
property.

There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Alexander Rissinger,
Administrative Assistant



